THE PRESERVE ON ANASTASIA ISLAND
NEWSLETTER
August 2024
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Monday. August Sth at 9am through Thursday. August 8th: Village Key and Alarm
will be doing their annual inspections of the fire alarm systems in every building.
Notices will be distributed to all units as the date gets closer. The inspections
usually end around 1pm each day.

Looking Ahead: The next Board meeting is Wednesday, September 4th, 2024 at 6pm in the
Preserve clubhouse.

Community Book Club: Please join us on August 27th at 2pm in the Clubhouse for
our monthly book club. We will be discussing Nightwork by Nora Roberts. Hope to
see you there!

August 31st- The "Dog'" Days of Summer Party (see website for details): From Spm
- 8pm in the Preserve clubhouse and lanai. BYOB and there is a food sign-up sheet
in the office vestibule. ALL Preserve residents are invited.

Community Library:

The library, which is located in the clubhouse, needs volunteers to help keep it neat
and orderly. If you are interested in helping with this project, please contact Kathy
Farrell in the Preserve office.

Note: While the library is for BOOKS only, Marilu Bicknell, Board Director is

accepting magazines only in the small reading room to the right of the clubhouse
meeting room.

AC Drain Lines: Our AC's are working overtime in this heat and humidity. Please
keep your drain lines clear at a minimum of twice a year.

Kathy Sutton



